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I would like to read part of a statement issued yesterday by Secretary of State John Kerry on 
the International Day for the Elimination of Violence Against Women. 

“Gender-based violence is a problem in every country around the globe, including the United 
States. One in three women around the world will experience gender-based violence in her 
lifetime. For older women, women with disabilities, transgender women and women in 
marginalized communities, the reality is even worse. And all of this comes at a terrible cost, 
not only for women, but for families, communities, economies, and countries the world over. 

Each and every one of us can do something to end gender-based violence. The United States 
is committed to tackling these issues by strengthening the rule of law, extending a hand to 
survivors, and working to change outdated attitudes about women and girls. We're also 
working with global partners to eradicate conflict-related sexual violence, and we welcome a 
new G7 report highlighting the power of collective action. 

The bottom line is that we do this work every day, 365 days a year. But on International Day 
for the Elimination of Violence Against Women, and over the next few weeks during the 16 
Days of Activism, we shine a spotlight not only on the deplorable instances of gender-based 
violence, but also the heroes working to end it. And we pledge to continue our efforts to 
support survivors, work toward prevention, and make crystal clear that gender is never a 
justification for violence.” 

Thank you, Mr. Chair. 
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